CORRESPONDENCE
9/30/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 09691-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2020 11:12 AM
To: ‘Margaret Tams'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Docket#20200219-El

Good afternoon, Peg Tams

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200219-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: Margaret Tams <pegtams@icloud.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2020 10:35 AM
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: Docket#20200219-El

I’'m writing to express my strong opposition to FPL’s plan to end their moratorium on utility shutoffs. There are
hundreds of thousands of FPL customers behind on their utility payments, many due to job loss, illness, and/or a death
in the family due to COVID-19. Our economy is on precarious footing, jobs are not plentiful, many parents must stay
home with their children who are attending virtual classrooms and the number of positive cases continues to rise along
with the resulting deaths, over 14,000 so far. We are in an unprecedented situation and | strongly believe that
compassion for those suffering the worst effects should be the way forward.

Peg Tams

3921 Glen Oaks Manor Drive
Sarasota, FL 34232
941-248-3770
pegtams@icloud.com





